
SOUTH FLORIDA REGIONAL TRANSPORTATION AUTHORITY 
GOVERNING BOARD ATTENDANCE 

Notice is hereby given that the South Florida Regional Transportation Authority 
Governing Board may be in attendance at the commemorative plaque ceremony at 
the MiamiCentral Station.   

The event will be held on Tuesday, January 21, 2025 and will convene at 9:00 a.m. 
at Tri-Rail’s Miami Central Station, 600 NW 1st Avenue, Miami, FL 33136. 

Should you have any questions, please contact SFRTA Administrative Office at 
954-788-7919. 


